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	Community News: As we move into the holiday season, we want to say thank you to all of our families who choose to live on USAFA with us. November and December are great months to be in Colorado, and many families begin to display holiday decorations to celebrate the season. As you begin to plan any holiday decorations you may have in mind, here are a few friendly reminders for the season:
1.) Holiday lighting & decorations are permitted on the ground level of the home, up to the roof line. We do not allow decorations on the roof or second story of homes.
2.) Lights and decorations must be attached utilizing plastic clip on hooks-staples, nails, and screws may not be used to hang decorations.
3.) Holiday lighting may be hung starting on November 28th, and must be taken down by January 10th.
4.) Any Halloween decorations you may have hung must be taken down by the end of November.
5.) Lighting may not be turned on during the day, and must be turned off no later than midnight. Timers are very handy to set this up & can be found at local hardware stores.
We are excited to share the holiday season with you, and look forward to seeing the festive decorations throughout housing!
	Community Updates: Improvement work continues in neighborhoods across the base. Asphalt repairs have moved into Pine Valley, and will be continuing in that neighborhood throughout October. Weather permitting, we anticipate moving into the MILCON neighborhood in December to begin asphalt work. We are also kicking off two additional projects this month-a new playground and home exterior painting. We will be installing a new, large playground near the Community Office at 4609W. Bighorn drive over the next few months-keep an eye out for communication from us as that project progresses. Additionally, we are going to be doing exterior home repainting in the MILCON neighborhood (Ponderosa, Fir, Spruce, and Oak Dr) to repair the damaged paint and improve the exterior appearance of the neighborhood. Keep an eye out for these continued projects to improve the quality of your housing experience here at Air Force Academy!

Trash Service will not be available on Thanksgiving - they will resume on Friday the 29th! 
	Loc 1: Community Office - 4609 W. Bighorn Dr.
	Trash: Every Thursday. Recycling on Nov 7th & 21st
	Maint: It is starting to get chilly out there! Follow the tips below to be ready for the winter cold in your home, particularly while you are away from your house on vacation-

• Check the furnace to make sure it is operational!
• Change your air filter monthly to keep your furnace working properly throughout the winter season. You can get a FREE air filter by visiting the Community Management Office during normal business hours.
• Set your thermostat to auto and heat to at least 65 degrees during the winter season.  Please remember to leave the heat on if you will be away from the home for an extended time!
• Remove watering hoses from outdoor hose bibs to avoid indoor pipes from freezing & flooding your home
• Notify the Community Management Office if you’re going on vacation for extended length of time.
• Any registers in unused spare rooms should be left open in order to keep the room warm and prevent interior water lines from freezing.
• Remember to keep your garage roll up doors closed when not in use to prevent freezing of interior pipes or belongings.
• Do not warm up your vehicle inside your garage, this can create high levels of carbon monoxide in your garage and your home. 
• Make sure heat registers or baseboard heaters are not obstructed.
• Open cabinets during extended periods of below freezing temperatures so that the warm air can reach pipes along exterior walls that are often exposed to the most extreme temperatures.
• Turn on faucets so that they drip in occupied homes during extended periods of below freezing temperatures.  Dripping faucets can help prevent freeze ups.
	Satisfacts: From the Alexander Family-

“Timely, courteous, and excellent work. Don also moved my recycle bin back to its original space. Hunt Maintenance always delivers great service.”

Thank you so much for these kind words Alexander family, and we love to hear that Don is going above and beyond to make your housing experience great!

	Date 1_af_date: RSVP by Nov. 8th
	Eevent 2: Air Force vs. Oregon State - Final Football Game
	Date 2_af_date: 11/16/24
	Desc 1: Thanksgiving is here, and we want to help make it a great one for you and your family! Families that RSVP by November 8th can receive a free turkey from Hunt Military Communities as a thank you from us for choosing to live here at USAFA. Please email our office at afacontact@huntcompanies.com to reserve your Turkey. There is a limit of one per household, don’t wait to make your reservation today!
	Desc 2:  The final home game for your Air Force Falcons! Come out and cheer them on as they take on the Oregon State Beavers, Kickoff starts at 1:30pm. Go Falcons!
	Base Loc 2: Falcon Stadium – 4900 Stadium Blvd, Air Force Academy, CO 80840
	Date2_af_date: November 1, 2024
	Event Name 1: Thanksgiving Turkey Giveaway
	Community Director Name: Jennifer Adams
	Community Director Email: jennifer.adams@huntcompanies.com
	Phone Number: 719-982-4800
	Community Email Address: afacontact@huntcompanies.com
	Leasing Email Address: airforceacademyfamilyhousing.com
	Director of Operations Name: Molly Koerperich
	DO Email Address: molly.koerperich@huntcompanies.com
	MAINTENANCE TIPS: GOOD NEWS STORIES


